
 
 

 
 
 

TOWN OF CAREFREE, ARIZONA UTILITIES COMMUNITY FACILITIES DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

REQUIRED BY A.R.S. §§48-716 AND 48-720(D) 
ON THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FY 2024/25 

OF 
TOWN OF CAREFREE, ARIZONA UTILITIES COMMUNITY FACILITIES DISTRICT 

 
 

 Pursuant to Sections 48-716 and 48-720(D), Arizona Revised Statutes, notice is hereby 
given that a public hearing on the Proposed Budget of the Town of Carefree, Arizona Utilities 
Community Facilities District for FY 2024/25 will be held by the District Board on May 7, 2024, at 
4:00 p.m. at the Carefree Town Council Chambers, 33 Easy Street, Carefree, AZ 85377.  A copy of 
the Proposed Budget and the rates, fees and charges are on file with the Clerk of the Town of 
Carefree, Arizona and the District Clerk of Town of Carefree, Arizona Utilities Community 
Facilities District, at the Carefree Town Hall, 8 Sundial Circle, Carefree, Arizona 85377, telephone 
number (480) 488-3686.  This notice also constitutes notice of the rates, fees and charges as 
required by Section 48-720(D), of the Arizona Revised Statutes. 
 
The meeting can also be viewed live and will be posted on the Carefree YouTube Channel at: 
 

https://www.youtube.com/@CarefreeAZgov  
 

Public Comment – Public comments must be provided in-person.  Comments are to be limited 
to no more than three (3) minutes.  No more than one submission per person or legal entity per 
meeting will be permitted.  Please identify your town or city of residence. 
  
DATED this 19th day of April, 2024. 
 
 
       /s/ Greg Crossman   
       District Manager 
       Town of Carefree, Arizona Utilities 
       Community Facilities District 

https://www.youtube.com/@CarefreeAZgov

